
 

 

From the Principal’s Desk Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 
  We have come to the last month of the school year and it has been a great year!  The students have 

grown so much in their academics and especially, their faith lives.  It has been a pleasure to get to know 

every one of them and see their talents and witness their successes. Thank you to our teachers and to you 

for helping them learn and become the best students they can be. 

  I would like to celebrate our teachers and support staff during this first week of May.  May 1-5th is 

“Teacher Appreciation Week”.  The students of NCES: St. Mark are blessed to have these teachers (and 

they are all teachers) prepare them not only in the academic components of education, but in being good 

and kind people.  Thank you to our teachers for all the ways they serve our students and families while 

fulfilling the mission of Newman Catholic Schools. 

Note: Thank you to the Home and School for providing some wonderful treats during the week.  Your kindness is 

very much appreciated. 
 Our Second Graders have had the opportunity to celebrate their faith lives through the Sacrament of First 

Eucharist.  Thank you to their teacher, Mrs. Reiche, and you, their parents on preparing to receive this 

special gift.  Congratulations to the following students continuing their faith journeys: Bennett B., Madison 

C, Lucy E, Alistair E, Zachary F, Gresham K, Aeliyana M, George P, Marcus P, Elizabeth R, Heuston R, 

Locklyn S, and Jose V.   May God bless these children today and always. 

  Celebrating our faith lives is very important to us.  The month of May is dedicated in a special way to 

honoring Mary and the Mother of God.  We will honor Mary during our May Crowning 

prayer service on Thursday, May 4, at 2:00 p.m.  You are invited to join us for this special time of prayer 

and thanksgiving. 

  All of our students are busy with end of the year opportunities.  Fourth and fifth grade students will 

compete in the annual Track and Field event on May 9th, at Newman High School.  The meet will begin at 

10:00.  Come cheer on the athletes! 

  As part of their Science curriculum, third graders study the solar system.  To learn even more about our 

stars and planets, the students will travel to the planetarium at Wausau West, on 

May 12.  That same day, our fifth graders will finish their DARE celebration with the opportunity to ride Go 

Karts in the school parking lot.  Officer Jeff will direct the fun. 

  On May 23rd, we will host the annual NCES: St. Mark “Yearbook Signing” beginning at 3:00. Thank you to 

Debbie Kaiser and Amanda Dodge for all the time they have put into taking photos and creating the 

yearbook.  Thank you to the Home and School for providing treats at the event. 

  Fourth graders will travel to Heritage Hill located near Green Bay as they close their year of studying 

Wisconsin history.  For those who have not been to Heritage Hill, it is worth a trip…or at least a Google 

Search.  The trip is scheduled for May 30. 

Our final school Mass of the year will take place on June 1st.  At that Mass we will thank God for all the 

ways He has been present to us during this past year.  Thank you to Father Al, for guiding us in our faith 

lives and celebrating the Eucharist with us each week.  Thank you to Mary Hart, DRE, for her leadership in 

our liturgical preparations. And thank you to all those who joined us at Mass. 

  Following the Mass, we will celebrate our fifth-grade students as they spend their last day at St. Mark.  

These students have done a wonderful job of living their faith, sharing their gifts, and being good role 

models for our younger students.  Congratulations to: Levi D, Henry E, Aaliyah H, Zack H-H, Nolan H, 

Tori H, Maizi K, Jack M, Teresa M, Avery M, Aryella P,  

Emma R, Violet S-R, Ellison S, and Josie S. May God bless them as they continue their journeys in education.  

(A list of awards received at the Fifth Grade Promotion will be shared.)   
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Dates to Remember: 
 

 5/1 Teacher Appreciation 

Week 

 5/5 3K,K-5 NO SCHOOL  

 5/9 Track Meet Grs. 4-5 

 5/12 4K NO SCHOOL 

 5/12 Planetarium Gr. 3 

 5/12 DARE Go Carts Gr. 5 

 5/12 4K Stepping Up 

 5/12 End of Year Family 
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 5/24 Justin Lowe  

Presentation 

 5/30 Heritage Hill Gr. 4 

 6/1 3K, 4K, K-5 LAST DAY 

FOR STUDENTS 
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First Grade News 

Kindergarten News 
Continued from page 1 

 
  As we say goodbye for the summer, please know how grateful we are that you chose to share your children with us. It has been a 

pleasure spending our days with them. Best wishes for success to those who will move on to different schools or different cities. We 

wish everyone a wonderful break and look forward to the return to school in the fall.   

  Farewells are always difficult, even when we know happy times will continue for those leaving.  

  It is with much gratitude and appreciation that we say, “farewell” to  

Mrs. Mary Hart.  For 42 years, Mrs. Hart has shared her love of teaching with her students.  Mrs. Hart’s dedication to her profession and 

compassion for her students during those years has allowed hundreds of students to become successful, not only academically, but 

spiritually. There are not enough words to say how much Mrs. Hart means to so many, but we hope she knows that she is loved as a 

teacher, a mentor, and a friend. 

  Mrs. Hart…God bless you in your retirement.  We will miss you more than you know.  (But we do know how close you are to the 

school ) 

  Until next time…God bless and enjoy the summer! 

 

 

Thank You 
To all the students who worked to earn money for the Lenten Mite boxes.   The Newman St. Mark student donation total was $266.07. 

The money that was collected will be sent to the Diocese of La Crosse to help the Missionary Childhood Association.   
 

 

Spring Dress Code Reminders 

As warmer weather approaches, here are just a few reminders about appropriate attire while keeping modesty in mind.    

The NCS Parent-Student Handbook covers dress code specifics, but here are the dress code expectations in a nutshell. 
 

Shorts 

No shorts allowed on liturgy days 

Use same guidelines as pants (no sweats, wind or athletic shorts) 

No shorter than 3 inches above the kneecap – Please keep modesty in mind and use your best judgment 
 

Shirts and Dresses 

No tank tops – unless it is under a dress code compliant shirt or top 

Dresses having a tank top or little narrow straps are not allowed unless it is covered by a dress code compliant shirt or top 
 

Footwear 

No flip flops, swimming type of shoes or other footwear styles that are considered beachwear 

Heel straps on open backed shoes are required for elementary students for safety 

 

 

 

Lost and Found 
We have many items in our lost and found, if your child is missing anything please check it out. Any items that are left at the end of the 

school year will be donated or disposed of. 
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Preschool News             Mrs. Schepp 

Kindergarten News      Mrs. McMullen 

  Wow! Spring is here and we welcome its warmth and the new life 

we see around us.  
  As we enter our final months of the school year I love to look 

back and see just how far the students have progressed.  The chil-

dren are learning their high frequency words so very well and their 

ability to sound out new words is improving also.  It is also impres-

sive to see their accomplishments with their writing and spelling.  I 
am very proud of them! I also hope they can find some time 

throughout the summer to continue developing their skills because I 

know they sure have the potential to excel!! 
  In math we continue to work with more concepts that will contin-

ue to prepare the students as they look forward to first grade and 

all the new challenges they will have.   
  In religion we continue to focus on how to be more like Jesus and 

how important it is to show love and care for others and also, how 

our actions and words should reflect the actions and words of Jesus.   

We want to always remember the many gifts and blessings given to 

us by God and to be thankful for them. 
The time has flown by and it has been a very special year with a 

fantastic group of students. Thank you for sharing your child with 

me.  I have been blessed and I pray for many blessing for you as 

well!  

First Grade News                     Mrs. Hart 

The school year is flying by and summer is almost upon us!  I am 

excited to see the grass and flowers starting to bloom as I am sure 

you are as well.   

  During this past month your children have been working hard in 

the classroom and having fun with all the activities planned for the 

day.   This past month we have been working on the themes 

Weather/Clouds, Easter, Under the Sea, and Farm Animals.   

  Your children are still continuing to work on phonic soup letters 

and are enjoying the activities that correspond to the letter learned 

for the week.  Your children continue to amaze us every day with 

how much they are learning and improving their skills in the class-

room.  They are also doing a wonderful job of following directions, 

staying on task, playing nicely with their friends, and working ex-

tremely hard on their writing skills.    

  During the next month our themes will be the following Cinco de 

Mayo, Mother’s Day, Plants/flowers, Insects, Camping, and summer.   

We will continue to work on our Phonic soup letters, counting, 

Jesus time, cutting, and tracing skills.   

  We look forward to all of the fun we will continue to have in pre-

school as we watch your children learn and grow.  Take care and 

God Bless! 

 The children are becoming excellent readers!  I am amazed at the 

wonderful reading skills the children are developing.  They are reading 

with confidence and enthusiasm.    
  We continue to review money skills in math.  Please encourage your 

child to count pennies, nickels, dimes and quarters at home.  We are 

studying fractions and probability in our new unit.  We also continue to 

review our addition facts with daily practice.  The children will review 

telling time to the hour and half hour so get out those clocks and have 

some fun telling time!   
  Our social studies units focus on map reading skills.  We have learned 

how to use maps to analyze the spatial organization of people, places, 

and environments.  We will be looking at specific maps of some states 

and studying their physical characteristics. 
  We are learning about the parts of the mass in religion class and 

deepening our understanding of how Catholic Christians act like Je-

sus.  We give special honor to our mother Mary in the month of May.   
  Please continue to check the weekly newsletter that your child brings 

home every Monday.  It will give you specific information about what 

we are learning each week and how you can reinforce these skills at 

home.  Check your child’s Google Classroom site for games and videos 
that are updated weekly.  Thank you for all you do at home to make 

your child’s learning experience fun and meaningful!  

4K                                         Mrs. Hughes 

Spring is here!  In 4K, that means it is time to celebrate all the new 

growth happening in the world around us, and in your children! Both 

4K classes have been working very hard, and it is exciting to see how 

far each of your children have come over the course of the school 

year.  

     Some of the themes we have focused on this spring have been 

eggs/nests and baby animals, weather, Earth Day and recycling, and 

seeds and plants.  As we work our way through May, we will be 

learning about insects, the life cycles of plants, butterflies, and frogs, 

and various animal habitats such as the pond, zoo, ocean, and farm.   

     In math, we have introduced three dimensional shapes and count-

ing on.  We will continue to build on, and practice, both.  We will 

also be learning how to use multiples of the same unit to measure 

and work on extending and creating patterns. 

     We will be using our science skill of observation to look for signs 

of spring, watch the bean seeds we planted sprout, and see our class-

room caterpillars transform into butterflies! 

     Each week we continue to improve upon naming and recognizing 

our alphabet letters and their sounds, printing our letters, rhyming 

words, and locating syllables in words.  This is the time of the year in 
which students make an amazing discovery.  As we continue to work 

on spelling and reading simple CVC words, as well as write words 

and journal, your children discover they are readers and writers!  It is 

truly a joy to witness! Please continue to foster their excitement for 

literacy at home. 
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Phy-Ed News                                                                                Mrs. Schepp 

  The school year is flying by way too fast; it is hard to believe summer 

is almost here.  I know we are all excited to be able to enjoy the out-

door weather as it warms up.  My family and I have been taking lots of 

walks with our dogs, biking, and cleaning up the yard now that the 

snow is starting to melt.  I hope that you and your family are staying 

active as well enjoying the sunshine.  

   Last month in Physical Education class we had a great time working 

on cooperative games, striking skills, track and field, and Easter games.  

This month the students get to look forward to kickball, track and 

field, Frisbee golf, golf and T-ball.  I look forward to all of the fun we 

will be having in Physical Education class this next month, continue to 

ask your children what we did during class and maybe you can contin-

ue the fun at home.   Stay active and God Bless. 

Spanish News                  Mrs Ross 

¡Es mayo!  It’s May!  The year is sure flying by!  However, we continue 

to work hard (and play hard) in our Spanish classes!  The Kindergar-

teners are working toward reading the story La Gallinita Roja (The 

Little Red Hen.)  In May, first and graders will work on a body theme, 

learning body parts, reviewing colors and numbers and creating fun 

monsters.  Second graders will talk about community and the places 

we go!  Ask, ¿Adónde vas? (Where are you going?) Third graders are 

working on telling time in Spanish.  Ask them ¿Qué hora es?   Fourth 

grade has moved from talking about family to physical descriptions.  

They will be writing about the members in their families and what 

they look like.  Fifth graders will be talking about their summer plans 

in Spanish.  Ask them, “¿Qué planes tienes este verano?” Language 

learning tip of the month:  mistakes are okay!  Trying to speak Spanish 

albeit imperfect will take you much further in your language learning 

than not trying for fear of saying something incorrectly!   

Technology           Mrs. Schepp & Sr. Carolyn 

  I can’t believe we are already at the end of the school year.  How 

time flies when you are having fun. In technology class Third and 

Fifth grade are continuing to work in Google slides with some fun 

projects, Fifth grade is making a Jeopardy slide show that we will 

be playing and third grade is learning about the rainforest and mak-

ing a google slide show using sketchpad 5.1.   

   First grade is continuing to work on word processing in google 

docs as well as making projects in Sketchpad 5.1.  Second grade is 

also working on the chrome books in Google slides, learning how 

to research and place their findings into google slides.  Kindergar-

ten is google docs learning how to format and use different tools 

in google docs to create projects. Your students will continue to 

learn and grow in their skills on the computers this month, and I 

look forward to teaching them.  God bless! 

 

Grade 4 

  Students in this area were asked to research information on the 

state of Wisconsin and choose between creating a Google slide 

presentation or to insert their finding in a newspaper format.  The 

completion of this project was well done. Questions formulated 
will now be incorporated in exploring Google forms.    The end of 

the year will focus on various features of Google……..the hidden 

secrets!  

  To all the students I wish to say a “HUGE” Thank You 

for all your hard work! 

Music                         Ms Pope 

  Spring songs are in the air for all the music classes. Grades 4 and 5 

have been learning about the composer Antonio Vivaldi and the music 

of Spring from the Four Seasons. They have also finished My Bunny 

music compositions. Grade 3 is preparing songs and musical skits on 

the Fruit of the Spirit!. Grade 1 and 2 have learned the musical form 

of the Syncopated Clock by Leroy Anderson an American Composer. 

Kindergarten continues to work on having a steady beat and learning 

to write the musical notes and their values from ti and tee tee. They 

are learning many new songs with movement and acting. The pre-

school classes have been learning new songs with movement and visu-

als. Some new favorites are the Kite song, and the Colored Butterfly 

Song  
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Third Grade News          Mrs. Richards 

It is hard to believe that the school year will be coming to an end. 

We have had a lot of great memories this school year and the 

students have learned and grown so much! I have truly enjoyed 

having the opportunity to teach and enrich your child's education. I 

am so proud of the growth they have made in all academic areas. 

Please encourage your child to work on these skills over summer. 

This will benefit them when they return in the fall as fourth graders.  

 

As we wrap up the school year, we will be working on:  

Math: Measurement and Elapsed Time  

Reading: Realistic Fiction and Poetry  

Religion: Communion of Saints and God's Kingdom 

Science: The Solar System  

Social Studies: Economics  

 
Thank you again for a wonderful year! God Bless you!  

 

Fourth Grade News           Mrs. Treu 

    It’s hard to believe that we are already into the final weeks of 

school.  I am proud of all the accomplishments the students have at-

tained this year and I wish to thank you for all the beautiful cards, gifts, 

and words of appreciation you have given me throughout the year.   
  May promises to be an exciting educational month.  Please keep your 

monthly calendar handy for all our upcoming events.  
  During the fourth quarter our Religion classes will center on the 

commandments and how they help us to love ourselves and others. 
  Did someone say, “Let’s go see Wisconsin?”  Traveling is definitely 

on the minds of the fourth grade students.  Tuesday, April 18, 2023, 

we traveled to Madison to tour the state capitol, Veterans Museum, 

and the Henry Vilas Zoo.  Helping to culminate our study of Wiscon-

sin we hope to tour Heritage Hill State Park in Green Bay on Tuesday, 

May 30, 2023.  
  During the month of May students will work with a variety of con-

cepts relating to fractions in math including: adding and subtracting 

fractions with like denominators, unlike denominators, mixed frac-

tions, and relating these concepts to problem solving. We will con-

clude the year studying decimals. 
  Fourth quarter our English skills will be put to the test.  Students will 

use the knowledge gained throughout the year to engage in activities 

relating to grammar and mechanics skills. 
  The modern world would no be possible without electricity. 

Knowledge of electricity has not only given us complex lines of com-

munication through phone, televisions, radios and computers but has 

given scientists new ways to pursue chemistry, physics, biology and 

medicine. This quarter in science students are introduced to the basic 

properties of electricity and learn about electric circuits and parts of a 

light bulb. We plan to culminate our unit with the creation of a flash-

light.  

 

Fifth Grade News           Mr. Hermsen 

  The month of May brings warmer weather and longer spring days. 

This month, the 5th graders will run in the annual track meet, partici-

pate with the crowning of Mary in church, and conclude DARE with 

riding in the DARE Go-Carts.  

  Academically, we will be learning many exciting topics in class. In 

Science, we will learn about atmospheric science.  In Religion, we 

will learn about the sacrament of Holy Orders. In Social Studies, we 

will learn about the American Revolution and will have a U.S. states 

project to complete. If you have any ques-

tions or comments do not hesitate to con-

tact me.  

Second Grade News          Mrs. Reiche 

We will begin our sixth and final unit in Wonders.  We will learn why 

rules are important, how we use money, and what myths help us un-

derstand.  We continue to work on our writing skills and use text 

evidence to answer questions. 

     In math we will do a little of everything; data and graphing, money 

and time, an introduction to multiplication and geome-

try.  Whew!!  We have a lot to do.  In handwriting we will be working 

on finishing our capital letters in cursive. 

     The children are very excited about making their First Eucha-

rist.  They can’t wait to join everyone at the Table of the Lord.  Con-

gratulations to all second graders and their families.   

      In Social Studies we will Celebrate Traditions. 

      Heat, light, and sound energy will be our next Science chapter. 

     We have accomplished many things this year and it is hard to be-

lieve the year is almost over.  It has been a pleasure to work with each 

one of the children this year.  Thank you to all the parents for your 

help and support.  I appreciate all you do for NCS:   St. Mark.  The 

parents and students are what make this school GREAT!  

     HAVE A SUPER SUMMER!!  Remember to READ!! 

All library books will be due back to the library by Friday, 

May 19.  
  The students enjoyed March Madness in the library. The book 

champion was “Dragons Love Tacos 2” by Adam Rubin. Congratula-

tions to all who picked the winning book!  It was so much fun read-

ing all 16 books that were included in the bracket and seeing how 

many votes each book received. 
  The Tundra Tales Reading Program was completed by 20 students. 

The free tour stadium ticket along with a Certificate from the 

Green Bay Packers, was sent home with your student the week of 

April 1st.    
  The Woody Reading Program will be held in most classrooms 

during the month of May. Watch for information from your teacher 

and the fun rewards the students can earn from the Woodchucks.  
  THANK YOU to all of the families that have donated library books 

this year, we are blessed by your generosity! 

 

  Happy Reading and have a safe and enjoyable summer! 

 

Library                                 Mrs. Hoelter 
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Happy Birthday!                                                                   

Lucky Tray Winners                                                                           

MAY BIRTHDAYS 

STUDENTS      STAFF 

Logan M.  Jacob L.    Mrs. Hoelter 

Londyn R.  Jose V.    Mrs. Richards 

Delilah P.  Lucy E.     

Shailene K.  Xavier C. 

Elijah M.   Mack M. 

 

 

 

JUNE BIRTHDAYS 

STUDENTS      STAFF 

Lara H.   Macy M.    Mrs. Hart 

Violet S.   Ivy P.    

Allison K.  Claire M. 

Zachary F.  Luis V.  

Tori H.   Kirsten B. 

    

 

April 6:  Demetri E., Maren C., Leonardo C., Alistair E., Luella R., Gabe M., Emma R., Mack H.,  

Theresa M., Avery M. 

 

April 14:  Rayne D., Demetri E., Laine E., Zachary F., Henry E., Avery M., Luke P. 

 

April 21: Carson C., Jose V., Elizabeth R., Madison C., Elin H., Parker M., Grace B., Charlie M.,  

Maizi K., Ellie S., Lara H. 

 

April 28:  George P., Charlie D., Lucy E., Madison C., Luke P., Teresa M. 

    

  Just as a “train”                        needs to move rapidly 

across the tracks to get to its destination; students know full well 

that there are less than 6 classes remaining and the various ex-

pectations associated with keyboarding are theirs to reach. 

  A notable observation to this point is the over-all efforts among 

students in grades K-5. Though with the limited amount of time 

left to this school year the challenge is still there to meet grade 

level “words per minute.”  Is it achievable? I certainly believe it is 

with continued practice, practice, and more practice. 

  The 2022-2023 School year is rapidly coming to a close, it has 

been another great year! We have covered many classroom guid-

ance  topics from taking responsibility, friendships, careers and 

mindfulness, just to name a few.  Our Second step program contin-

ues to be a nice addition to our school.  It has allowed us to have a 

common language with students to allow students to name and 

share how they are feeling and gives them the opportunity to do 

problem solving on their own.  

  Our children experience so many different transitions.   Perhaps 

they are making the big jump from kindergarten  to first grade or 

third to fourth or fifth to the middle school. No matter the transi-

tion, we want to make it as smooth as possible do that each child 

has a successful school year. As one school  year nears  an end, 

think about these ides to help transition your child through the 

summer to a new school year. 

Keyboarding                     Sr. Carolyn Guidance                         Mrs. Claremont 



 

 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

 1 
Teacher Appreciation 

Week 
 
 

 
 
 

 
Peach Breakfast  

Cobbler 

2 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
Stuffed Crust  

Pepperoni Pizza 

3 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

Munchable 

4 
8:10 Mass 

 
May Crowning 2 PM 

 

 
 
 

 
 

Baked Potato Bar 

5 
3K,  K-5  

NO SCHOOL 
 
 

6 

7 8 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

Mini Corn Dogs 

9 
Track Meet Grs. 4-5 

10 AM—2 PM 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

Mac & Cheese 

10 
Rain date Track 

Meet Grs. 4-5 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

Hot Ham & Cheese 

11 
8:10 Mass 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
Hot Turkey Gravy w/ 

Whipped Potatoes 

12       4K  
NO SCHOOL 

Planetarium Gr. 3 
DARE-Go Carts 

Gr. 5 

4K Stepping Up  
11:00-12:00 

 

Fresh Fruit Plate 
w/ Muffin, Yogurt, 

String cheese 

13 

14 15 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 

 
Italian Meat Sauce w/ 

Rotini 

16 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 

Chicken Nuggets 

17 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 

Walking Tacos 

18 
8:10 Mass 

 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 

Chicken Ranch Wrap 

19 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 

Cheese Pizza 

20 

21 22 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
Dorito Sloppy Joe 

23 
End of the year family 

gathering 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
Sunshine Sandwich 

24 
Justin Lowe  

Presentation Gr. 5 
 

Baccalaureate Mass 

6:30 @ St. Anne 
 
 

 
 

 
Cheese Ravioli 

25 
8:10 Mass 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

Hot Dog & Potato 
Chips 

26 
 

Newman High 
School Graduation 

 

 
 
 

 
 

Grilled Chicken 
Sandwich Bar 

27 

28 29 
ALL GRADES NO 

SCHOOL 

30 
Heritage Hill Gr. 4 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

Pizza Munchable 

31 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

Fresh Fruit Plate w/ 
Muffin, Yogurt, 
String Cheese 

June 1 
8:10 Mass 

Grade 5 Promotion 
 

3K, 4K, K-5 

LAST STUDENT 
DAY 

 

Bowling Grs. K-5 
 

Sub Sandwich 

June 2  

Newman Catholic Elementary School: 

St. Mark 

May/June 2023 Calendar & Menu 



 

 

 

 
MAY  NEWMAN SCRIP NEWS 

 

Check out the mobile app for scrip on your 
smart phone:  RaiseRight.  Available in the 
App Store or Google Play.  Use your same log in 
as the RaiseRight.com website. 
 

 
 
New to scrip?  You can set up your account at 
RaiseRight.com, call us for our enrollment 
code.  Check out the instructional video at 
newmancatholicschools.com, click on scrip. 
 
Volunteer Opportunities:    
Do you have 2-4 hours to spare a month?  The 
scrip office could use a couple more volun-
teers in the office helping customers with or-
ders.  Please let us know if you are interested. 
Call the Scrip Office at 715-849-7713 or email us at 
scrip@newmancatholicschools.com.  

   
We are stocked up for Cinco de Mayo:  

El Tequila Salsa, La Taqueria, Patron Mexican Res-

taurant and El Mezcal gift cards available! 
 

Its car wash season and we have gift card op-
tions for you! 
*New* Kwik Trip Car Wash Card: 5 Ultimate 
Car Washes $36, rebate is 44.44%- that's $16! 
Car Buffs- $25 gift cards with a 20% rebate. 
 
Kohl’s Important Change: Kohl’s is mak-
ing changes to their Kohl's Cares Fund-
raising gift card program. Gift cards pur-
chased from scrip can no longer be ap-
plied to Kohl’s Charge Card account bal-
ances. 
 
The following businesses can be special ordered 
on local scrip order weeks.  Please plan accord-
ingly: 

*Bennett Massage Therapy *Brickner’s of 
Wausau 

*Evolutions In Design  *Northstar Restoration 
Services 

 

 

 
May 2023 SCRIP HOURS 

 
Monday May 1-   8:00-4:00 
**Local Scrip Order Week** 
Tuesday May 2-   Closed 
Wednesday May 3-  Closed 

Thursday May 4 -   8:00-5:00 
Friday May 5-   Closed 
 
Monday May 8 –   8:00-4:00  

Tuesday May 9 -   Closed  
Wednesday May 10 -  Closed 

Thursday May 11 -  8:00-5:00 
Friday May 12 -   Closed 

 
Monday May 15 -   8:00-4:00 
**Local Scrip Order Week** 
Tuesday May 16-  Closed 
Wednesday May 17- Closed 

Thursday May 18 -  8:00-5:00 
Friday May 19 -  Closed 
 
Monday May 22 -   8:00-4:00 

Tuesday May 23 -   Closed 
Wednesday May 24-  Closed 

Thursday May 25 -   8:00-5:00 
Friday May 26 -   Closed 

 
Monday May 29 – CLOSED MEMORIAL DAY 
Tuesday May 30-  8:00-4:00 

 
Contact us:  715-849-7713, 615 Stark St. 

Wausau, WI 54403 
scrip@newmancatholicschools.com 

mailto:scrip@newmancatholicschools.com


 

 



 

 



 

 


